
Meet 
the Teacher 

 
 
  

About Me 
Yay, you're here! 

Welcome to 2nd Grade! 

My name is Miss Merritt, and I will be 

your child's teacher for the 2024-
2025 school year! 

I am a 4th year teacher. This will be 

my third year as a 2nd Grade Teacher 

at PLES!  

This is going to be a fabulous school 

year and I cannot wait to begin this 

journey with you and your kiddo. 

Go Bulldogs!! 

reminders  
Back to School Event:  

 

First Day of School: 

Wed., August 7th  

Favorites 

Candy: Nerds Gummy Clusters  

Drink: Poppi, Olipop 

Gift cards: Target, starbucks, ellianos 

School Supply: Felt Tip Pens, sticky notes 

Favorite Color: Purple, pink, & Blue 
 

 

Contact  
Ashleigh.merritt@acboe.net 

or 

Parent Square  



Welcome to 
2nd Grade  

Dear parents,  

Welcome to 2nd Grade. I am beyond excited to have the opportunity to teach your 

kiddo this school year. Below is some information for you to get familiar to the 

procedures and routines of 2nd grade. 

From,  

Miss Merritt	
	

Communication 

We will be using the parentsquare app for communication. If you have not 

downloaded the app, please do so at your earliest convenience. I will not be using 

my personal cell for parent communication.  

 

Class news 

We will be using weekly newsletters and parentsquare for announcements, 

classroom skills, spelling words, vocabulary words, and test dates. Please look 

for the weekly newsletter in your child's binder and/or my school website.  

 

Classroom management 

We will use a behavior clip chart for the schoolyear. The colors green, Blue, 

Purple, Pink, and Gold represent a student who has had a wonderful day. The 

student was kind, on their best behavior, attentive, engaged, and overall being 

the best they can be. The colors Yellow, Orange, and Red represent a student 

who has not had the best day. Students receiving those colors will result in 

consequences inside of the classroom such as silent lunch/snack, students can have 

minutes of free Fun time taken away, parent phone call/conference, and/or a 

student behavior report, also known as an SBR.  



Homework  

We will have homework every night. The homework should take, at most, 25 

minutes. Students will also be responsible for studying their spelling and 

vocabulary words.  

 

Tests 

We will have the following tests regularly: Reading comprehension, spelling, 

daily math quizzes, math topic tests, grammar tests, and vocabulary tests.  

 

Rewards 

Each day a student is on a "Good color" they will receive a punch on their punch 

card. After 10 and 20 punches, the student goes to the small & big Treasure box.  

 

Social emotional learning 

It is my goal to not only teach your kiddo academics, but also life skills. Each 

week, we will work on social emotional skills such as being kind, what it takes to 

be a friend, and how to deal with our emotions in a calm and effective way. I want 

to teach the students responsibility, how to take ownership, and how to be good 

citizens.  

 

Snack 

Students are given a 15-minute snack time. Please send your kiddo with a snack and 

juice/water daily.  

 

If you have any questions/concerns, please write them down for us to discuss at 

the "Meet the teacher" event. I look forward to meeting you and your kiddo soon. 

 

Go Bulldogs!	


